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EOIR to Host National Stakeholder Meeting 
Agency Will Host Virtual National Stakeholder Meeting on May 19  

 
SUMMARY: The Executive Office for Immigration Review (EOIR) invites interested parties to 
attend a virtual outreach session during which agency leadership will provide updates on EOIR’s 
latest initiatives and the operating status of the immigration courts. 
 
DATE:  May 19 
 
TIME:   2 p.m. – 3 p.m. Eastern time  
 
LOCATION:  This meeting will be live on GoToWebinar. 
 
RSVP to EngageWithEOIR@usdoj.gov by noon Eastern time on May 17 with the name(s) of the 
attendee(s), any relevant organization, and an email address. Attendance will be limited to the 
first 1,000 individuals who RSVP. On May 18, those who RSVP will receive an email with 
Webinar access information. 
 
 
 

— EOIR — 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Executive Office for Immigration Review (EOIR) is an agency within the Department of Justice. 
EOIR’s mission is to adjudicate immigration cases by fairly, expeditiously, and uniformly interpreting 
and administering the Nation’s immigration laws. Under delegated authority from the Attorney General, 
EOIR conducts immigration court proceedings, appellate reviews, and administrative hearings. EOIR is 
committed to ensuring fairness in all cases it adjudicates. 

 


